

THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

November 15, 2022

The Honorable Adrienne E. Adams Speaker New York City Council City Hall New York, NY 10007

Dear Speaker Adams:

In relation to the October 31, 2022, letter sent to you for the purpose of recommending Stephen Chu for appointment to the Landmarks Preservation Commission, I hereby ask the City Council to withdraw this name from consideration at this time. I will resubmit this nomination at a later date to better align with City Council's meeting schedule.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Eric Adams Mayor

EA:ek

cc: Stephen Chu

Sarah Carroll, Chair, Landmarks Preservation Commission
Lisa Kersavage, Executive Director, Landmarks Preservation Commission
Maria Torres-Springer, Deputy Mayor for Economic and Workforce Development
Jessica Carrano, Director, Mayor's Office of City Legislative Affairs
Jonathan Ettricks, Director of Legislative Documents, New York City Council
Jeffrey Campagna, Senior Counsel & Parliamentarian, New York City Council
Pearl Moore, Chief Ethics and Compliance Counsel, New York City Council